
 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer,   
  

West End Production – Horrible Histories  
  
We are delighted to let you know that Horrible Histories - Terrible Tudors is coming to 
the island in December. This is a West End quality production which will be visiting the 
island, and we have been fortunate to secure tickets on Thursday, 15 December 2022 
for a performance at 13:30.  
  

We would like to take the whole of Year 8 to see this play, as this ties in with their 
curriculum and study of monarchy and power, which they are currently studying in 
history lessons.   
  

We plan to leave school at 13:00 to travel by coach to Les Jardins de la Mer where the 
play will be performed in a state-of-the-art tent, which is being brought over for the 
performance. Students should bring a packed lunch on this day, which they will be able 
to eat on arrival at the venue, or they should get their lunch at breaktime. Following the 
performance, we will return to the school and students will be dismissed at the end of 
the school day.   
  

The cost will be £20 per student; we should be grateful if you would arrange payment 
using the following details: 
  
Sort Code:               40-25-34 

Account number: 31237632 

Reference:              Student name and trip name 
  
We would like every student to attend so please contact us for a confidential discussion 
if this presents a problem.   
  

We are sure this will be an enjoyable performance and a wonderful way for Year 8 to 
end the term.   
  
Kind regards,  
  
  
  

Ms N Miorin   

Head of History  
 
  

  

 

 


